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11 July 2024 
 
 

EU Reach Regulations 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
Arrow Altech Distribution (Pty) Ltd trading as Altron Arrow, is a distributor and complies with its obligations 
under REACH by informing its customers, in accordance with the REACH Regulation, about substances of 
very high concern (SVHC), contained in our products in concentrations above 0.1% weight by weight (w/w) 
by indication on business documents. 
 
Arrow Electronics Inc. our Joint Venture partner, continuously monitors new developments relating to 
regulation of hazardous substances, including updates to the Candidate List of SVHCs. As regulations are 
updated, Altron Arrow will continue to meet its obligations to provide information to its customers in a timely 
manner concerning the presence of covered substances in products. 
 
In case of obsolete/discontinued products, any information provided by Altron Arrow refers to latest updates 
made available from the manufacturer via Arrow Electronics Inc and consequently, compliance statuses 
potentially may not be up to date with the latest changes of EU Directives/Regulations.    
 
Sincerely,   
 

 
RDS Martins 
MANAGING DIRECTOR 
 

 

 

 

 


